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Biosecurity Information for International Delegates 
 

APSA welcomes delegates from all countries. In light of the African Swine Fever (ASF) risk to the 

Australian pork industry, we encourage anyone travelling to Australia to attend the 20th Biennial 

APSA Conference to observe the Australian Government’s information on keeping ASF out of 

Australia. 

 

http://www.agriculture.gov.au/pests-diseases-weeds/animal/asf 

 

“African swine fever (ASF) is a contagious viral disease of domestic and wild pigs… ASF 

has never occurred in Australia. However, its changing distribution means it is a significant 

biosecurity threat to our country. An outbreak would be devastating for our pig industry and 

also damage our trade and the economy.” Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 

Forestry 

 

https://www.agriculture.gov.au/biosecurity-trade/pests-diseases-weeds/animal/asf#travelling-

to-australia 

 

“You must declare all food and animal products, and other risk items on your Incoming 

Passenger Card. This includes footwear, clothes and equipment that has been in contact 

with animals or worn in a rural area.” Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry 

 

 

Please direct any queries to the APSA Committee admin@apsa.asn.au 
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